
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS28360 / S1063

This legislation eliminates the requirement that the Secretary of State get permission from the Board of
Examiners before moving records to off-site storage. There is no evidence that this unnecessarily bureaucratic
procedure has been followed in decades.

FISCAL NOTE

Since the process repealed by this legislation has not been followed for decades, if ever, this legislation has no
fiscal impact.

Contact:
Jason Hancock, Deputy, Secretary of State
(208) 332-2852

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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